
 

Zaldi Sillas de Montar S.A. 

Urgent Release 
 

 

Dear distributors, customers and friends. 

Zaldi Sillas de Montar, informs that from today 18th of March, and until further 

notice, our FACTORY will remain CLOSED. 

We would never have imagined, after our 50 years of history, having to release 

this kind of notice, but right now, our priority is to comply with civil and social 

responsibility, and to take our team and our customers. 

Although it has been a hard decision to make, we consider it the best option, given 

the circumstances we undergo in our country. 

However, we also feel obliged to attend our customer's needs due to 

the maintenance of their horses, for which we will continue to attend via 

telephone with an emergency service in our warehouse, and via our online 

channels, as always. 

 

Telephone: +34 923 190 365                                       Email: zaldi@zaldi.com 

 

Zaldi will only supply stock products and as long as transport services continue 

to operate regularly. 

Our team has been divided for safety reasons, telecommuting when possible 

and  with an urgent care checkpoint,  while it remains possible to comply with the 

security measures recommended by the competent authority. 

We hope to return to normality as soon as possible. 

Please take care of you and yours. Avoiding the spread of the Coronavirus is 

everyone's responsibility. 

  

We will maintain you informed. 

Our best wishes. 
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